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Good afternoon, 
 
We wish to formally lodge my objection to the proposal to zone 45 houses at Netherbarns 
outside Galashiels as part of the Local Development Plan. 
My objection centres on the access to the development. 
From what we can see, this would be from Kingsknowes Drive which would more than double 
the number of vehicles trying to access the A7 at a busy junction. 
This is already very difficult at peak times of the day. 
 
Regards 
 
Robert and Joanne Fairburn 

 
 

 
 

 


